
 
 

 

KZNDARD RABIES VACCINATION CAMPAIGN IN  

NORTHDALE, PIETERMARITZBURG 

 
The MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Themba
Mthembu, hosted a vaccination drive in the area of Northdale, Pietermaritzburg
on 10 May 2018.  This vaccination drive was held mainly due to a detection

of possible rabid dogs in the area about two weeks ago. As the Department 

is currently on a massive campaign to create awareness on the possible 

spread of this scourge to both animal and humans, this was one of the 
many vaccination drives being rolled out to mitigate the spread of this disease 

in the Province. 

 

 
 
 

 
Community members bring their dogs to be vaccinated by the state vets  

at the vaccination site in Northdale, Pietermaritzburg 



 
The MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr. Themba Mthembu, inspecting 

the vaccination process from two state vets 
 
 
 

 
One of the state vets showing the MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development in  

KwaZulu-Natal, Mr. Themba Mthembu, some of the vaccines used  

in the process and how it must be stored 



 
The vaccination site at Northdale, Pietermaritzburg 

 
 
 

 
MEC Mr Themba Mthembu handing out rabies information pamphlets  

to the local pet owners in Northdale, Pietermaritzburg 



 
MEC Mr Themba Mthembu inspecting the vaccination process from two state vets 

 
 
 

 
A state vet vaccinating a dog at the vaccination drive in Northdale, Pietermaritzburg 



 
Local pet owners receiving their certificates of vaccination after successfully vaccinating their dogs 

 
 

 
Community members bring their dogs to be vaccinated by the state vets at the vaccination site in 

Northdale, Pietermaritzburg 

 

For more information, please contact KZNDARD MLO: Khaye Nkwanyana on 082 464 8889 

or Dr. Cameron Kutwana on 082 922 0249 




